
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS31517 / HCR030

This resolution recognizes that Idahoans want to be self reliant when it comes to receiving health care benefits.
But circumstances sometimes have consequences that interfere with that resilience and individuals find
themselves in need of medical assistance. Helping these people gain back the independence they desire is
what the Idaho Legislature is proposing in conjunction with the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare.

FISCAL NOTE
The only cost for this proposal is the current status of individuals currently on Medicaid. It also asks for the
Idaho Department of Health and Welfare to apply for the necessary waivers to allow working Idahoans to be
able to choose between participating in Medicaid and private sector plans.

Contact:
Representative John Vander Woude
(208) 332-1000
Senator Julie Van Orden
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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